LGC Advising

No matter
what you
celebrate this
year, we will
celebrate you!
Thank you for
being part of
our LCC family.
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IMPORTANT

REMINDERS

WELCOME

HENRI WYLAND

The advising center would like to welcome our
newest advisor. Henrietta “Henri” Wyland.
Henri has earned associate degrees in
Psychology, Communications, and Graphic
Design from LCC. She is currently pursuing a
Bachelor of Science in Communications from
Washburn University.

During her time at LCC, Henri served as the Vice
President of the Student Government
Association, tutor in the Student Success
Center, and earned the Top 20 Cardinal Award.

A fun fact about Henrietta is that her favorite
color is green, and she enjoys trivia games,
music, reading, and crafts.

Winter Intercession classes
begin Dec. 15th and run
through Jan. 11th.

Spring Semester classes start
Jan. 16th.

LCC will be closed Dec.
20th -Jan. 2nd.

Have a great break and
we will see you next
month!

Eg LABETTE COMMUNITY

9 Student Success Building | 200 S. 14th St. | Parsons

@ 620-820-1194

ﬁh_ﬂMgi

timetap.com/#/



https://lccadvising.timetap.com/#/
https://labette.edu/advising/index.html
https://lccadvising.timetap.com/#/
https://lccadvising.timetap.com/#/
https://lccadvising.timetap.com/#/

